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Welcome to the 

City of Richmond 

Heights, Ohio, 

e-newsletter.  

 

 

TOPICS: 

Mayor's Message  

News, Events, 

Highlights  

 

Lunch Bunch 

Meets Thursday, 

March 2 

 

The next Lunch 

Bunch is Thursday, 

March 2, at 

Manhattan Deli. 

Registration is 

required, and 

participants are 

responsible for 

lunch bill. Click to 

view more details. 

 

RH Youth Soccer 

Club Signups 

Occurring 

 

The Richmond 

Heights Recreation 

Department 

is currently 

accepting Youth 

Soccer Club 

signups. Call 216-

Mayor's Message 

Welcome to our bi-

monthly e-newsletter publication. The 2017 State of the City is now available online. 

Also, please be sure to read below about our upcoming Master Plan meetings. In 

addition to reading our e-newsletter, be sure to visit our website regularly to see public 

notices, news and other items of interest.  

News, Events, Highlights 

Kiwanis Club to Host Pancake Breakfast Sunday, March 5 

 

The Richmond Heights Kiwanis Club will host a pancake breakfast featuring traditional 

and specialty pancakes on Sunday, March 5, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Kiwanis Lodge, 

located at 27285 Highland Road. Tickets are now available for $7 for adults, $6 for 

students and seniors and free for children 5 and under. All presales will be sold for $1 

off per ticket. Obtain your tickets today by contacting Jerry Hoover at (216) 780-4087. 

All proceeds go toward Richmond Heights Kiwanis scholarships and service projects. 

 

Second Master Plan Meetings Scheduled for Wednesday, March 15 

 

The public is invited to attend one of two meetings to discuss plans for the City relative 

to our buildings, roads, development and economic progress. You can attend either the 

meeting from 2:00 p.m.-3:30 p.m. or the 7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m. meeting on Wednesday, 

March 15, at the Kiwanis Lodge, located at 27285 Highland Road in Richmond Heights. 

Residents are vital to the Master Plan process, and we encourage everyone to attend and 

help shape the future of the City of Richmond Heights. 

UH Richmond Medical Center to Offer Free Medical Screenings Wednesday, April 

12 

University Hospitals Richmond Medical Center, located at 27100 Chardon Road in 

Richmond Heights, offers free blood pressure, glucose and cholesterol checks in the 

main lobby of the hospital. The next set of free screenings will be Wednesday, April 12, 

http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/9w39ZHZN0mE%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2frichmondheightsohio.org%2fpdf_RichmondHeights%2fen-US%2fRecreation%2fREV+the+Richmond+Heights+Lunch+Bunch+flyer+2016-2017.pdf
http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/9w39ZHZN0mE%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2frichmondheightsohio.org%2fpdf_RichmondHeights%2fen-US%2f2017%2520State%2520of%2520the%2520City.pdf
http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/9w39ZHZN0mE%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.richmondheightsohio.org
http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/9w39ZHZN0mE%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2frichmondheightsohio.org%2fpdf_RichmondHeights%2fen-US%2fFree+Screenings+April+2017.pdf


383-6313 for more 

information. 

 

Did You Know? 

 

In 1828, Euclid 

Township created 

11 school districts. 

The Chardon-

Richmond Road 

School served as 

District No. 6, and 

Highland-

Richmond Road 

School served as 

District No. 9. 

 

 

from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. No appointment is necessary. For more information, call 440-

585-6289.  

Signage Erected for Four Tributaries in Richmond Heights 

 

In 2008, Richmond Heights named four Euclid Creek tributaries to the East Branch that 

run through the City. Each stream was named either after an important family in the 

City’s history (Claribel Creek, Stevenson Brook and Verbsky Creek) or after a natural 

feature on the land, such as Redstone Run, referring to the streams reddish sandstone 

from the Devonian Berea formation that was quarried extensively in the late 1800’s. 

Recently, signage was erected to show people where these four tributaries are located. 

The printing of these signs was made possible in 2016 through funding provided by 

Friends of Euclid Creek, through a Northeast Ohio Regional Sewer District Service 

Agreement. Learn more here. 

 

Garden Club and Kiwanis Club Scholarships Applications Now Available 

 

The Richmond Heights Garden Club and Richmond Heights Kiwanis Club sponsor 

annual scholarship programs. All Richmond Heights residents who are high school 

seniors are eligible to apply. Download the applications and learn more here. Completed 

applications are due Friday, April 7, 2017. 

 

City of Richmond Heights 

26789 Highland Road 

Richmond Heights, Ohio 44143 

(216) 486-2474 
 

 

http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/9w39ZHZN0mE%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.euclidcreekwatershed.org%2feuclid-creek%2fprograms%2frichmond-heights-stream-names
http://richmondheightsohio.org/TRK/C/9w39ZHZN0mE%3d/X/ClickTarget.aspx?url=http%3a%2f%2frichmondheightsohio.org%2fen-US%2f02202017_Scholarship-Applications.aspx

